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Comments: I strongly object to the gravel pit project.  Due to the health, potential accident, effect on property

values and other reasons it is too close in proximity to our property in San Juan River Resort.  Please find

another location that is more remote to construct the project.  

I am supportive of the trail system since it a separate project as it closely aligns itself with the values and goals of

most residents and visitors to Colorado. 

Thank you 


